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We are homeowners off Hall Blvd. Hall Blvd is treacherous. It is dark and the blvd 

has numerous potholes. The disrepair of the blvd has cost us literally thousands of 

dollars in damage to our car wheels and tires. It is not safe to be a pedestrian or 

bicycle riders. 

Please show some pride and maintain our roads. I know we pay exorbitant tax 

dollars. 


